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Stewardship of Treasure:  May 17-18, 2025
 Cash/Checks:  $11,389.25

Online:  $ 9,868.29
Total:  $21,257.54

Bishop DeFalco Retreat Center: $1,568.88
Thank you for your trust in God’s provision!

Monday, May 26
Parish Office Closed - Memorial Day    
Tuesday, May 27          NO DAILY MASS
9:00 a.m.                       Quilting Ministry
7:00 p.m.                       Reborn Baptism Clas
Wednesday, May 28    NO DAILY MASS
Thursday, May 29        
5:30 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                         (For +Frances Miguel by The Schwieterman’s)
7:00 p.m.                       Pastoral Council Meeting
Friday, May 30              
10:00 a.m.                      Mom’s Group
12:15 p.m.                     Holy Eucharist
                                           (For Consecrated Women’s Vocations in the 
                                           Diocese of Amarillo  by Brooklyn Cornelsen)                              
Saturday, May 31         UCA Pledge Weekend
3:30 p.m.                       Confession
5:00 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For +Ann Albracht by Tracy & Michelle Kotara)
Sunday, June 1              UCA Pledge Weekend
9:00 a.m.                       Holy Eucharist- Confirmation Mass
                                       (For +John & Melinda Rick by Kevin & Cheryl
                                       Rickwartz)
11:30 a.m.                     Holy Eucharist
                                       (For The People of God)      

                           Looking Ahead....
June 4                             Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
                                        Senior Enrichment
June 7                            First Saturday Rosary

605 38TH STREET        Canyon, TX 79015

Parish Office
Office Hours:
Monday-Thursday
9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Friday-9:00 a.m. - Noon
Phone: (806)655-3302
Parish Email:
parish@stannsofcanyon.org 
Parish Website:
www.stannsofcanyon.org

SIXTH  SUNDAY  OF  EASTER                  MAY 25, 2025

St. Ann’s Parish Family is a dynamic Catholic community in Canyon, Texas that serves God and neighbor by knowing and sharing our gifts through
Christ-centered liturgy, faith formation, spirituality, and intentional togetherness in the sacramental life.

Next Week at St. Ann’s 
May 26 - June 1

(Any changes to this schedule will be announced via Flocknote)
The Effort for Unity
By all accounts, our new pope has been constant in pronouncing the need for
and call to unity in the Church. Unity is brought about by prayer, dialogue,
empathy, mutual respect, discovering our common values, forgiveness, and
the willingness to regard one another as equally important and beloved by
God. Anglican Archbishop and peace activist in apartheid South Africa,
Desmond Tutu, once said that unity and peace doesn’t come about by our
speaking to those who agree with us but to those who disagree! The next few
weeks will have our entire diocese, as widespread and diverse as we are,
making our pledged to our annual United Catholic Appeal. Our household
pledges go towards our parish’s quota to fund many different ministries in
our diocese in the coming fiscal year (7/1/25-6/30/26). From diocesan
communications, to marriage and family ministry, to preparing future priests
and deacons to serve us, we are called to be united by each of us doing our
part for the bigger picture and greater good. Please see the information in this
bulletin about what to expect and how to pledge and pay your pledge over
the next year. Our quota has increased along with our parish’s giving and
growth, so please consider what you can give to our diocese in addition to
what you give to our parish and other worthy causes. I give and pay towards
my pledge every year via automatic withdrawal and I encourage you too.
Thank you!
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Election/Selection Results
Thank you to everyone for taking the time to cast a ballot in last weekend’s
Parish Pastoral Council election/selection. There were 435 total ballots
counted. The results of the process reflect the dictates of the Council
Constitution: one with the most votes gaining a seat while the other names
are put into a container and one name is blindly chosen by lot. This helps to
make sure that both the voice of the people as well as the Holy Spirit’s ability
to surprise are reflected in the outcome. We welcome our newly elected or
selected members, Randy Hochstein and David Rohrbach, and we thank all our
great candidates for heeding the call to serve if so chosen. Our new members
will join the rest of our Parish Pastoral Council for our May meeting this
Thursday at 7 p.m. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Blue Tape – Good Sign
If you’re wondering why blue painter’s tape is dangling from various surfaces
in our newly constructed and renovated buildings, we have begun our “punch
list” of things that need attention before the contractors fold up their ladders
and move to their next project. While we still have some big things to do, like
parking lots, courtyard, landscaping, and reinforcement columns installed in
the older buildings, the light on the horizon is unveiling itself as a light on a
hill. Keep praying and paying so that we can vanquish the debt. And be careful
that the blue tape doesn’t stick to you on your visits to St. Ann’s.

Fr. Scott



Summer Camp
Our summer camp registration and payment link are
now available on the parish website. The early bird 
price is $300 per person until June 15 & after that it is $325 until the July 15
registration deadline.  If you have any questions about the registration
process please email identitycatholiccamps@gmail.com or you can call
Angela Asbill at the Parish Office, 806-655-3302.
Ice-Cream Churn Off 2025
Our annual ice-cream churn off fundraiser is scheduled for Sunday, June 8
from 6:30-8pm in the Parish Hall. Please look for contest entry forms in
the Narthex that can be handed into the parish office during regular
business hours or you can scan and email them to
aasbill@stannsofcanyon.org. We can't wait to try this year's contest
entries! 

Parents of children in grades PreK-6th grade, please
take a few minutes to complete the survey by scanning
one of the QR code below. Your feedback is important
to us—we can't grow and improve without
understanding the areas where we need to do better.

Give Now Second
Collections(Offertory & Capital Campaign)

Stewardship Corner

Event Staff Needed
With the addition of new facilities and a growing parish community, we
are now looking for a few individuals to join our Event Staff team.
To better support events held in our new spaces, we now require an
Event Staff member to be present during all rentals. This ensures that any
questions or issues that arise can be promptly addressed by a
knowledgeable staff person.
This is a paid position. Applicants must be 18 years of age or older.
For more information, or to express interest, please contact Amber at
parish@stannsofcanyon.org or call the Parish Office at 806-655-3302.

Around the Parish.......

Thank you for
 your support!

English Spanish

UCA Pledge Weekend 
May 31 - June 1

 This year’s theme is “Rebuild My Church. In a vision, God
spoke these words to St. Francis of Assisi. At first, St.
Francis believed he was being called to physically rebuild
a broken-down church. But over time, he came to
understand that God’s call was much deeper- He was
asking Francis to rebuild the Church through people, faith
and spiritual renewal. Your help is needed to rebuild the
Church- by supporting our priests, deacons and people.
Your generous contribution will help strengthen our
parish and our diocese in this important mission.

Second Annual Knights of Columbus
St. Ann's Council #7840
Pickleball Tournament 

Saturday, May 31 
Time: Registration 8:00a.m.; 8:30, begin play first wave,
second wave and brackets times to be announced.
Tournament ends at 3:00 p.m. 

Where: Amarillo National Tennis Center (ANTC), 
5000 Bell Street, Amarillo
 
Fee: $50 per participant, registration required before 6:00 p.m.,
Saturday, May 24, to establish brackets. T-shirts & Meal by KofC
are part of the registration. Packet pickup will be the day of
event 40 min. prior to play at the ANTC 

PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENTPICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT

QR 
CODE 
FOR 
SIGN-UP

Knights of Columbus
St. Ann's Council #7840 in Canyon
Email kofc7840@stannsofcanyon.org

     As we head into the summer months, we encourage
our church family to remember the importance of
consistent giving. Even when you're away enjoying some
well-deserved rest, the parish continues its ministries,
outreach, and upkeep.
     Your faithful support ensures that we can continue to
serve both our congregation and community. Consider
setting up recurring giving online.  Thank you for your
generosity and commitment to God's work!

Dear St. Ann’s Family,
As I get ready to wrap up my time as DRE at St. Ann’s, I just want to say thank you
— from the bottom of my heart. It’s been such a gift to work alongside Fr. Scott and
our wonderful staff to serve this community, to grow in faith with you, and to walk
alongside so many amazing families, kids, and volunteers.
 I am deeply grateful for your support, your kindness, and for allowing me to be a
small part of your journey.
St. Ann’s has been a part of our family for over 34 years and we will continue to be
here serving in various capacities in the future just as we have in the past. 
You will remain in my prayers  and I trust that God has even more amazing things
in store for our thriving parish.
With love and gratitude,
p.p.~Chris Hall

    We’re excited to announce that we’ve transitioned to a new
and improved online giving system. This convenient and secure
option makes it easier than ever to support our parish and its
ministries.
     If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t
hesitate to contact the Parish Office at 806-655-3302.
Thank you for your patience during this important upgrade.
We’re confident you’ll find the new system both user-friendly
and reliable!

We’ve Upgraded Our 
Online Giving Platform

Congratulations to the Winners of the 3-2-1 Raffle!
$100 Winners:
Stacey Hamby

Debbie Godfrey
Caroline Huseman

$500 Winners:
Marianne Doshier

Manuel Vega

$1000 Winner:
Donna Almond

Thank you to everyone who purchased and sold raffle
 tickets in support of the Ladies of St. Ann’s!!!

mailto:identitycatholiccamps@gmail.com
mailto:aasbill@stannsofcanyon.org


SENIOR
ENRICHMENT
CENTER

S T  H E L E N S  O U T R E A C H
P R E S E N T S :

We welcome all
Seniors (60+) to join us
for fellowship, games,

meals, educational
programs, etc.

Wednesdays
10:30 AM - 1:30 PM

St. Ann’s Holy Family
Room (parking in

southwest corner)
Starting June 4

sthelensoutreach@gmail.com - (806)476-0204
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Senior Enrichment Center
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

Senior Enrichment Center: Activities & Meals

Schedule:

Activities:

JUNE 2025

THE MARKET IS OPEN

Meals

Fellowship

Dominoes
Mobility Exercises

Bible Study

Bingo
Bag Baseball

Cards
Balance Exercises
and more!

CENTER IS OPEN

WEDNESDAY JUNE 4 WEDNESDAY JUNE 11 WEDNESDAY JUNE 18 WEDNESDAY JUNE 25

10:00:
Discussion,
Paperwork/Door Prizes

Welcome &

11:30: Lunch
Catered Meal

12:30:
Bingo

1:15:
Active Bingo

10:00:
Bible Study
Cards and Dominoes
Balance & Mobility Class

11:30: Lunch
Chicken Spaghetti
Garlic Bread
Salad
Fruit
Cookies & Brownies

12:30:
Bag Baseball

10:00:
Bible Study
Cards and Dominoes
Chair Yoga

11:30: Lunch
Meatloaf
Sliced Potatoes
Green beans & Bread
Fruit & Cake

12:30:
Bingo

1:15:
Active Bingo

10:00:
Bible Study
Cards and Dominoes
Tai Chi

11:30: Lunch
Pork Tacos
Beans
Salad
Fruit

12:30:
Bag Baseball


